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To whom it may concern,

I want to object to night time flights into Dublin airport.
I am a resident in St. Marnocks Bay housing estate in Portmarnock and think it’s
outrageous that Dublin airport allows any night flights currently as it’s very disruptive to
our sleeping. I have to use earplugs at night to be able to get any type of sleep but still get
woken by the loud noise of the aircraft. 
So to even consider having more night flights into the 2nd runway is again outrageous &
ridiculous, with no concern to the residents who’s health & wellbeing are affected by the
flight noises!

NO NIGHT FLIGHTS AT ALL SHOULD EVER BE ALLOWED.

Sincerely 
Jason Kavanagh 




